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2020.12.01 

 

Dear Friends of Falun Dafa Association of Calgary,  

 

As the Member of Parliament for Calgary Rocky Ridge, I would like to extend my 

personal greetings to the members of Falun Dafa Association of Calgary as you 

continue to speak out in defence of human rights and religious freedom in China this 

International Human Rights Day. 

 

I recognize the 21 years of brutal persecution of peaceful religious practitioners, and I 

commend you for your perseverance in standing against the Communist Party’s 

ongoing atrocities. I support your efforts to secure religious toleration in China, and 

an end to harassment of Canadians of Chinese descent in Canada and abroad. 

 

I hope that the year ahead will bring hope and reprieve to your community. 

 

 


